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S6 Year Group Photo

Tempest Photography will be in on Tuesday 28th January to do the S6 
year group photo.

Please register with your P1 teacher and make your way to the 
assembly hall at the start of P1. 

As always make sure you are wearing your school uniform.
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Family Photos

Family photos will take place in the library from P3 until the end of lunch on Tuesday 
28th January.

If you are getting a photo with a sibling from Annanhill you must collect them from 
their classroom and take them back after you have your photo taken.

Please see below for when you should attend. If you miss your appointment there will 
be a chance to have it taken at lunch.

P3 (1025 - 1130): BRUCE and DOUGLAS
P4 (1130 - 1220): GRAHAM

P5 (1220 - 1310): HAMILTON
LUNCH (1310 - 1355): MISSED APPOINTMENTS
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Cross Country Championships

If any pupil would like to sign up for the upcoming Scottish 
Schools Cross Country Championships at Hopetoun House 
Estate in South Queensferry, please give your name to Mr 

Allan in PE.

The event takes place on Wednesday 5th March and is open 
to all year groups.

Closing date for entries is Monday 10th February.
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Not long to go now!
We’re having a meeting for all Maths Campers this Thursday 

lunchtime (that’s 30th January in F052 and F053)

Maths Camp 2025

Before then, make sure:
1. you return your consent form to 
your teacher
2. you think about who you’d like to 
share a dorm with 
3.  you decide on the colour and size 
and name for your hoodie 
(Mathsy nicknames obviously earn 
respect here!) 
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Family Photos

Any pupils who would like to get a family photo taken with siblings from 
Grange, Park or Annanhill will need to have their parents/carers sign up via 

the link on the school app.

Tempest photography will be in on Tuesday 28th January to take family photos 
in the library.

If you missed getting your individual photograph earlier in the school year, this 
will be a chance to get your photo taken. If this is the case, please speak to Mr 

Livingstone directly to sign up for an individual photo.
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Apprenticeship Info – School Leavers

Join us for the JPMorganChase Glasgow Software Development 
Apprenticeship Insight Evening!

Event Details:
Date: February 4, 2025

Time: 17:00 - 19:00
Location: JPMorganChase Offices, Glasgow

This is a unique opportunity for young people and school leavers 
to dive into the world of technology and explore the amazing 

career paths it offers.

See the school app, or speak to Mr Johnston for more 
information.
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BSL Recap

Can you remember the sign from the last bulletin?

Make C shapes with your hands and move them 
backwards and forwards alternately (when you 
move one hand forward, move the other back)
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BSL Sign of the Week

Put both thumbs up and circle them 
forwards, towards the person you are 

talking to.
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Have a great week, Grange.

Work hard.

Be kind.


